
Help us protect Orkney’s native wildlife 
by reporting your stoat sightings

Stoats are not native to Orkney and pose a serious threat to our native 
wildlife. You can help us deal with this invasive species by telling us 

when and where you have seen a stoat.

Find out more and to report sightings:

orkneynativewildlife.org.uk

Protecting our native wildlife together:

The Royal Society for the Protection of Birds (RSPB) is a registered charity: England and Wales no. 207076, Scotland no. SC037654.

Seen a Stoat?


